

# **OHSU SIREN NETWORK NEWS**

Issue: February 2019

# **CALENDAR**

2/5 1pm EST SIREN Study Coordinator - Bluejeans conference link in e-mail

2/14 1pm EST HSP Working group

2/20 1pm EST SIREN Journal Club <u>click here</u> to join

2/14 3pm Finance Committee meeting

2/27 12pm EST SIREN Steering Committee -Bluejeans link in e-mail

SIREN CCC Events Calendar

Contact us: Jenny Cook, Coordinator, 503.494.1230 cookjen@ohsu.edu

#### **BOOST3 INFO**

- ✓ cIRB approval received!
  - o Getting Started materials
    - Milestones Document
  - o Protocol
  - Education & Training Materials
    - Regulatory Parameters
    - WebDCU User Guide
  - Consent form
  - Moburg Device Info
- Site IRB ceding submission DUE 2/5/2019
- o Please pull down the IRB approved protocol and informed consent form from the BOOST3 website (Getting Started page) to complete your local ceding application and submit expeditiously. Once submitted, please provide documentation of submission in the BOOST3 database under document title: Ceding Request to Local IRB. Once approved, upload documentation from the IRB under document title: Ceding Acknowledgment from Local IRB. If your ceding application cannot be submitted within 2 weeks of this notice (by February 5, 2019) please let us know how we can assist at: Boost-contact@umich.edu.
- ✓ **BOOST3 investigator meeting**: Mar 19-20, 2019 Atlanta, GA
  - Plan to: Arrive on 3/18. Meet all day on 3/19, dinner will be on your own that evening, 3/20 will be part-day meeting, so attendees can fly home that evening.
  - o If you have not registered and plan to attend do so ASAP.

## **HOBIT – HYPERBARIC OXYGEN BRAIN INJURY TREATMENT TRIAL**

- ✓ Enrollment: 15 subjects (Goal: 200)
- ✓ Kudos to Duke for keeping up to date on screen failure logs!
- ✓ Did you know 2 of the 6 active HOBIT sites are part of our network? Thank you OSU and Duke for your participation.
- ✓ Thank you to UAB! After putting in an extensive amount of effort to try and launch HOBIT at their site, UAB has determined they will not be participating in HOBIT at this time. While this was a difficult decision for their site to make, we want to recognize the outstanding effort, and the many, many hours of work their team put in attempting to launch this challenging protocol. We will look forward to UAB participating in upcoming trials as we move forward in SIREN.

## **ANNUAL REPORTING**

✓ All sites — in the near future we will be reaching out to each of you for a brief summary (1-3 paragraphs) discussing your SIREN efforts throughout this year. Thank you in advance for compiling this information so we can include this in our annual network reporting to the NIH.